
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 8th October 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  If you go on any muddy walks and notice 

any signs of Autumn please upload some photos to Tapestry for us. 

Reminder… 

 

Please read with your child daily and 

write in their yellow book.  The children 

receive a sticker each time 

they have read.  Once their 

sticker chart is full they 

chose a prize from Benji the 

puppy! 

Forest School  

Please see the change for next 

week; Mrs Barnett’s class will go to 

The Patch on Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 
 

 

Here are the sounds for next week... 

 

 

 

 

 

Please explain to your child that we will 

be learning another digraph.  A digraph 

is two letters that make one sound.  

This particular digraph is found in the 

middle and at the end of words, so you 

will need to break it down for them.  

You could look at the story of The 

Three Little Pigs and look closely at the 

words... 

 

huff and puff. 

 

 

 

Uploads to Tapestry need to completed 

by Monday please. 

Monday 11th  

October 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Wednesday 13th 

October 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Bella-Louise 

Nana Kojo 

Sophie 

Harry D 

Dèva-Mae 

Elijah 

Lena 

Charlie F 

Paisley 

Riley 

Jesse 

Casey 

Figgy 

Harry H 

Rory 

 

Arthur 

William 

Kendall 

Freddie 

Pippa 

Daisy 

Mia 

Teddy 

Poppy 

Levi 

Gracie-Mai 

Harvey 

Caleb 

Jamie 

This week the children have been  

practising writing their names in different 

ways eg paint, water, mud, foam etc.  Over 

the weekend please explore as many  

different ways to write as you can and  

remember to focus on correct letter  

formation. 


